
Response to the Draft Local Plan Reg 18 Consultation 2021

Dear Enfield Council,

This is to express my strong objection to Draft Enfield Local Plan - draft policy DM 
BG10. It proposes Firs Farm Wetlands (Site ID SA59) as a site for burial and/or 
crematorium use. 

I oppose this policy because it would take away a big portion of green space in the 
middel of the Wetlands where adults and children play foodball, exercise, walk 
dogs and enjoy the the green space.

The local community was looking forward to seeing a cafe being built there to make 
it even more enjoyable, family friendly and social place.

I beleive this site should be immediately excluded from the list of potential sites for 
the crematorium. 

I call on the Council to remove all reference to Firs Farm wetlands from Policy DM 
BG10.”

Thank you.

The comments provided in this response to the consultation are my own views.
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